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The Quality in Careers Standard Award  
We were absolutely thrilled this term to be recognised for our outstanding careers provision at Beckfoot.  

We were awarded the Quality in Careers Standard Award which is awarded to schools and education 

providers who can demonstrate the importance they place on careers and how they support students to 

make decisions about their life after school. We were assessed under 10 categories and were delighted to 

achieve outstanding in each one! 

 
 

What a term it has been! We have been really excited to run our careers events in full once again. Year 9 

have taken part in interview practice; developing their skills and confidence in preparing for the future. 

Year 11 took part in a Q&A session with a variety of volunteers from different sectors of work. We took a 

small group of students to Leeds Bradford airport to the aviation academy and last Friday we took the 

whole of year 10 out for the day to visit a variety of FE/HE providers. The year group were a credit to the 

school; taking part in lectures, campus tours, childcare, health and beauty, mechanics and more! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term we also welcomed Laura Money to team in the role of WEX administrator. Year 10s are currently getting 

ready for their placments in July. Please see the careers team for further support. 



 

Labour Market Information 
Here is an overview of the current labour market for our region. Which area are you interested in? 
 

 

 

 



 

 
How can the Beckfoot Futures Team support you? 

 
Year 11 Advice and Guidance  
For impartial advice and guidance, we have a dedicated service on site Wednesday – Friday from Liz 
Palmer. As students near the end of year 11, we encourage all students to have a plan A and a plan B in 
place for next year. If you’d like to request an appointment for support with your next steps, please do 
so via the careers team based in the LRC where we also have an up to date library of helpful resources. 

 
Have you seen our website? 
We have a wealth of resources available to support your child including links to providers, employers 

and Universities; resources for parents and information about our futures programme. This is updated 

regularly with labour market information, open days and so much more! Please have a look and get in 

touch if you have any queries. 

 

    
 

 

 
 

Get in Touch: Please get in touch if we can support in any way, if you have any feedback from our 

futures newsletter or if you would like to feature in our future publications. 

 

Sarah Wilson – Careers Co-ordinator becsaw@beckfoot.org  

Holly Mclean – Futures Programme Leader bechlm@beckfoot.org 

 

Twitter:  
Follow us on twitter. We post regular updates 

such as job of the week, information about open 

evenings, events and updates on our latest 

activities. https://twitter.com/BeckfootFutures 
 

mailto:becsaw@beckfoot.org
mailto:bechlm@beckfoot.org
https://twitter.com/BeckfootFutures

